
Hi Joan 
At the SWNI Land Use meeting Barry had a slide that stated Single Family Houses are not 
permitted in Centers. Barry was unclear where the boundaries would be in a center  where 
houses would not be permitted. We need clarification of where single family houses have been 
zoned out in centers. 
 
Please make this part of the record of the Comprehensive Plan 
 
James Peterson 
Multnomah  
Land Use Chair 
2502 SW Multnomah Blvd. 
Portland, OR 97219 
James Peterson <mnalanduse@swni.org> 


